
 Announcements 04/23/2023  
This week’s calendar 04/23/2023 thru 04/30/2023 

Sunday             9:30 AM Worship Service With Communion-Pastor Jaime 

   Sunday School after Worship 

2:00 PM Cinema Sunday 

 

Monday   May Newsletter Deadline 

 

Wednesday 5:30 PM Altar Guild Meeting 

  

Thursday 9:00 AM Bits N’ Stitches Quilters 

 

Sunday             9:30 AM Worship Service With Communion-Pastor Jaime 

   Sunday School after Worship 

2:00 PM Cinema Sunday 
      

Worship Assistants April 23rd    April 30th    May 7th      

Acolytes:               Emerson Beck   Skylar Peterson   Moxynn Hamann 

     Hunter Lien   Cyprian Johnson  Maddilyn Faber 
                              

Reader:    Julie Johnson             Nancy Wrage   Joan Peterson 

    

Communion:    Martin Potts             Becky Salberg   Julie Johnson 

         

Sound System:  New Sound System, Kris is running it at this time. If anyone wants to learn let her know! Thank You 

         

Greeters:            Brian & Val Bjork   Rhonda Weigelt/Traci Hanson Sean & Dawn Anderson 

    

Ushers:          April Ushers   May Ushers   2nd Sunday     

              Captain: Shawn & Kris Beck            Captain: Brian & Val Bjork                    Halle Lien                     

      Dennis & Denise Dahl  Richard & Peggy Olson  Karlie Shockley     

      Pete & Janae Sherlock   Paul White   Marshall Weigelt    

      Timothy & Jessica Peterson  David & Linda McFarland Brea Johnson 

       Heidi Gleason         

Weekly Giving                    April 12th, 2023        April 16th, 2023      

Total Envelopes:       $   105.00              $ 858.00  

Attendance:     33     43       

Weekly Amount Needed To Meet Annual Budget: $3,755.96                    

 

This week we lift in prayer to God: 

+ Those in our congregation who are celebrating their birthday this week: Steve Johnson, Kyle Sanchez, Rodney 

Hansen, Carolyn Klemetson, Val Bjork, Joey McGuire, Max Schroeder, Kaitlyn Shockley, Kristi Beaver, Jaxyn 

Christensen. 

+ Those in our congregation who are celebrating their anniversary this week: Carolyn & Richard Jacobson 

+ Those who mourn the loss of a loved one:  

 

If you have announcements for G.A., please call them to 678-2552 or send them to 

galutheranchurch@outlook.com or leave a note on the secretary’s door.  Just a reminder that all 

announcements and newsletters are posted to the website www.galutheranchurch.org check it out!   
➢ If you need to reach Jaime feel free to call her cellphone 701-680-2637 or email her at jaimedecker4@gmail.com 

➢ Pastor Jaime will be taking Friday off as her designated day each week. 

➢ Weekly bulletin announcement Deadline: Fridays by Noon. May newsletter Deadline: Monday, April 24th 
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➢ YOGA Breakfast: Thank you to all who helped out with and attended the Easter Breakfast! Your support of the 

youth is greatly appreciated. A total of $745.00 was raised for our youth.  

 

➢ Lily Sales: Thank you to everyone for purchasing an Easter Lily and making our church look and smell so beautiful 

on Easter Sunday!  The support from all of you is very much appreciated!! Thanks again, GA YOGA. 

 

➢ Easter Lilly: An Easter Lilly was donated by Rosi Odegard in Memory of ElRoy Odegard, An Easter Lilly was 

donated by Mike & Carrili Larson in Memory of All Our Loved Ones, An Easter Lilly was donated by Rod & Ginger 

Utecht in Memory of Jesse Utecht, An Easter Lilly was donated by Connie Kracht in Memory of her Sister Sharon 

Whetzel, An Easter Lilly was donated by Barb & Steve Melroe in Honor of Saints of GA, An Easter Lilly was 

donated by Barb & Steve Melroe in Memory of Stan Melroe, An Easter Lilly was donated by Kent & Julie Johnson 

in Honor of All Their Grandchildren, An Easter Lilly was donated by Jan Urbach in Honor of her Grandchildren, An 

Easter Lilly was donated by Jan Urbach in Memory of Alex & Ida Rotenberger and Herman & Phyllis Urbach, An 

Easter Lilly was donated by Shirley Waloch in Honor of All her Grandchildren and Great-Grandchildren, An Easter 

Lilly was donated by Randy & Shirley Christensen in Memory of Don, Cody and Lorraine, An Easter Lilly was 

donated by Jeannette Beckstrom in Memory of Gerald Beckstrom, An Easter Lilly was donated by Geneva Waswick 

in Memory of Corwin Waswick, An Easter Lilly was donated by Julie Waswick in Memory of Corwin Waswick and 

Mary Lou McDaniel, An Easter Lilly was donated by Martin Potts in Memory of Grover & Jane Potts, An Easter 

Lilly was donated by Nancy & Adam Wrage in Memory of Myron Koeppe and Jim & Alice Wrage, An Easter Lilly 

was donated by Betty Melroe in Memory of Stan Melroe, An Easter Lilly was donated by Dan & Stacy McKeever in 

Memory of Lori McKeever, An Easter Lilly was donated by Jody Zieske & Paul White in Memory of Kenny Bartl, 

An Easter Lilly was donated by Kirstin Kempel in Honor of her Grandchild Jack, An Easter Lilly was donated by 

Joleen Hardy in Honor of Nick, Ross, Elizabeth and Addyson, An Easter Lilly was donated by Jerrod & Becky 

Sandness in Memory of Elizabeth Sandness, Colleen McCall and Ardell & Doreen Hansen, An Easter Lilly was 

donated by Dana Erickson in Memory of Kendall Erickson, An Easter Lilly was donated by Paul White in Memory 

of Roger & Connie White, An Easter Lilly was donated by Dennis & Lynnae Decker in Honor of The Decker Kids, 

An Easter Lilly was donated by Dennis & Lynnae Decker in Memory of Chris Decker, An Easter Lilly was donated 

by Jeff & Donna Anderson in Memory of Donnie Rowe, An Easter Lilly was donated by Jeff & Donna Anderson in 

Memory of Manny Hegle, An Easter Lilly was donated by Brian & Val Bjork in Memory of Norman & Joyce Bjork, 

An Easter Lilly was donated by Sharon Beckstrom in Loving Memory of Kim Beckstrom, An Easter Lilly was 

donated by Fuzzy & Lola Decker in Memory of Kim Beckstrom, An Easter Lilly was donated by Troy & Lynn 

Jacobson in Memory of Ed & Rose Heinert, Bobby Schmit and Wren Heinert.Thank you to all who donated an 

Easter Lilly or Plant to help decorate our worship service this Easter Season.  

 

➢ Volunteer Needed: Church Council has 1 spot vacant that needs a volunteer to fill it. It will just be for 1 year to 

finish a term of a member that has stepped down. If interested please let Kris or Carrili know. Thank you! 

 

➢ Synod Assembly: GA is in need of 1 more member to attend Synod Assembly in Fargo, June 3-4. The church pays 

all expenses for the event. If you are interested please let Pastor Jaime or Carrili know by April 20th. Thank you.  

 

➢ Office Hours: Pastor Jaime has changed her office hours, New hours are: Monday- 9:30-11:30am, Tuesday-9:30-

11:30am, Wednesday-1:00-3:00pm. She is also available by cell 701-680-2637. Friday will still remain her day off. 

 

➢ Bazaar: Sunday, April 30, Good Shepherd Church in Englevale, ND is hosting its WELCA "Bizarre" Bazaar. Live 

In-Person Bidding Begins at 2 pm followed by a bake sale and free will lunch. See Poster for More Information.  

 

➢ Bulletin Donation Sheet: The bulletin donation sheet for the 2023 church season is on the table in the Narthex. If 

you would like to donate/sponsor a bulletin for a Sunday please mark it down and get your payments to Carrili. 

Bulletin donations are $15.00 per Sunday. Thank you for your support. 

 

➢ WELCA Cluster: WELCA Spring Cluster Meeting, Saturday May 6th, in Medina 9am-1:30pm. Registration is due 

by April 25th. Please see the posters on the sanctuary door for more information.  

 

➢ Do You Know: of any members that do not get our monthly newsletter, but would like to?  If so, please contact 

Carrili at 701-678-2552 or galutheranchurch@outlook.com and let her know. Thank You. 
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